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Question From: Councillor Ernie Clark, Hilperton Division

Question

Would the E1a site be most suitable for the relocation of the household recycling 
centre?

Response

A formal application or a pre-application enquiry would be required to dutifully 
appraise the suitability of relocating the household recycling centre to the E1a 
principal employment site allocation, located off the West Ashton Road in 
Trowbridge. It would be inappropriate for officers to make informal and public 
comments on such a proposal at this time.


